
 

Dear Nursery Parent/Carers 
 
We were so proud of the nursery child that we welcomed back this week. Mrs Wesley was wowed 
with how settled they were and how fantastic they were with the new routines.  
 
Next week we would like the Nursey bubble to operate for four days a week: Monday through to 
Thursday. 
 
We would like you to drop your child off between 9.10am and 9.15am each day.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that whilst your child is on school grounds you 
should not be taking photographs. The school does not have parental permission from all parents for 
photographs to be taken and shared. 
 
As mentioned previously we are currently not allowing any parents onto the school grounds. This new 
approach began on Monday 1st June and will affect all parents.  
At the main school gate, your child will be met by myself and Mrs Hughes, where they will have their 
temperature taken and hands sanitsed. Mrs Wesley will then take the children through to the nursery 
area. 
 
Additional information you need to know: 

 Children will not be required to wear their uniform. They will need to be wearing a clean set of 
clothes each day 

 All children will be required to bring their own water bottle  

 Your child will need to bring a snack for mid-morning. Something they can open themselves 

 Children do not need to bring any other belongings from home.  

 Staff will be issued with PPE and will wear this if they choose to 

 Children will be required to wash their hands frequently while in school 
 
Please collect your child at 11.15am. A member of staff will bring the children to you, at the main gate. 
 
Please adhere to the latest guidelines with regard to social distancing, when dropping off and 
collecting your child. There are yellow markings on the school fence to support this. 
 
 
If you have any questions you can contact us via our website or give us a call.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Remember to stay safe and positive.  
 

 
Mrs Smith  
Head of School 


